Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2013 2:30 PM

To: Schwartz, James

Cc: jrigter@lpfire.org; Bajsarowicz, Voytek; Debbie Patterson (dpatterson@lionstonegroup.com)
Subject: RE: Former Hanson Facility: On-Site Soil Borrowing

Jym,

In order to implement the use of surface soils from other areas, | would like to see a plan that can be approved. The
plan would need to identify the following:

1) The map areas and volumes of soil to be removed.

2) The history of each area with historic maps and photos showing previous features.
3) No removals from areas of concern or around buildings or demolished structures.
4) A sampling grid for the areas of removal.

5) Proposed analyses.

6) Some description of the material to be removed.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Schwartz, James [JSchwartz@haleyaldrich.com]

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2013 8:09 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: jrigter@Ipfire.org; Bajsarowicz, Voytek; Debbie Patterson (dpatterson@lionstonegroup.com)
Subject: Former Hanson Facility: On-Site Soil Borrowing

Hilerry,

During discussions of excavation backfilling, the idea was floated of scraping surface soils (up to 6”) from other nearby
areas (with no environmental issues) to make up for volume that will not be filled by stockpiles you have previously
approved for reuse on site. Please let me know your thoughts on this topic.

Thanks,
-Jym

James P. Schwartz, P.G.

HALEY & ALDRICH

2033 North Main Street, Suite 309
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

phone: 925.949.2760

cell: 408.204.8551

fax: 925.979.1456
JSchwartz@HaleyAldrich.com
www.HaleyAldrich.com




